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Next meeting date - PRESIDENT henry HASCUP 59 kipp ave, lodi, n.j. 07644  (1-973-471-2458) 

Thursday,  

July 24th  

The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, July 24th at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M. 
* We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 7:00 P.M. sharp. 

* We have New N.J. Boxing Hall of Fame Watches at a cost of $20.00 plus $5.00 for shipping. 
* We will have the 2002 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and they will be given out at this meeting and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $3.00 each plus postage. 
* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 
* We have Hall of Fame pins, which are available at a cost of $5.00 each. 
* We also have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each. 


* This year we will be having election of officers again so if you would like to see a change you can do so by nominating at this meeting.

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2003 Inductees and they are as follows: 
                                                     Teddy Atlas, Tommy Brooks, Phil Castellani, Tyrone Crawley, Tony Gandolfo, Steve Hostak, Marian Muhammad, Gasper Ortega, Joe Pasquale, Budd Schulberg, Tracy Spann & Posthumously we have Whitey Bimstein, Austin Gibbons & Joe La Vista. 
Plus, if things go right, we will also be inducting Larry Holmes. We will let you know very shortly.                           * They all will be inducted on Thursday, November 13th at the New Venetian (formerly called      the Cameo) in Garfield. Also         being honored will be our Man of    the Year, Steve Weisfeld and            the Pro & Amateur Boxers of the Year, plus the Amateur Coach           & Official of the Year. 
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On Sunday, August 10th we will be having our annual picnic at Ema Biase’s located at 6 Woodmont Rd. in Pine Brook.  The picnic will start at 11:00 A.M. and finishing up          at 4:30 P.M. The price will be only $10.00 per person, which includes     the same food as last year. Do not forget Biase’s has a large 40 X 40        pool for us to enjoy, so bring you bathing suits. Please let Paul Venti know by this meeting if you plan        on attending
*Ring Notes: 

*Ring # 25 has their monthly   meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen hall in Kearny. They are also planning on     an Amateur boxing show at the Garfield High School on August     22nd. The proceeds will go to help defray the cost of erecting a       “Tippy Larkin Memorial.”       Please call President Paul Venti        at 1-201-997-7558 for more   information. 
* Ring # 34 Please call President 

Don McAteer for any information. 


SICK LIST: 
Ray Spencer, 23 Florence Ave., Belleville, N.J. 07109 
Charlie Wallace, 24 Gales Dr., 
New Providence, N.J. 07974  

Colonel Don Hull, 135 Westervelt Place, Cresskill, N.J. 07626

Keep Punching, 
Pres. Henry Hascup 








